
 

 

 

 

 

 

                    Willistown Township Planning Commission  

        Minutes of the Meeting of 

            December 20, 2017 

 

 

 Present:    R. Reves, Chairman                   Also:       J. Gaadt, Consultant to the WPC 

  G. Bucaccio, Vice-Chairman                     M. Conrad, Township Engineer 

 F. Houder                                                    N. Vaughn, Zoning Officer                     

      A. E. Newbold   

      C. Rubenstone                                 

 W. Shoemaker 

 

   

Absent: D.Watt, Secretary 

                      

 

 

Minutes: The Minutes of the meeting of December 06, 2017 were approved as submitted. 

 

 

 

Land Development:   Camco Properties – 2088 and 2090 Dutton Mill Road 

Michael Loftus from Pennoni Associates appeared for the applicant and responded to    

the review letter of December 19 from Yerkes Associates.  Since there were few items 

left that needed to be done, the Commission authorized the Chairman to send the Plan 

on to the Supervisors for approval when the Township Engineer ascertained that all 

items had been dealt with. 

 

 

Discussion: 

John Gaadt and Bill Shoemaker reported on the meeting concerning the keeping of    

animals which had been held last week with the comment that more work needs to be 

done to simplify the amendment. 

A brief discussion ensued regarding amendments to the Pipeline Ordinance as well as 

amendments to the Noise Ordinance.  

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Rita E. Reves, Acting Secretary 


